Aberuthven Primary School

P1 Enrolment 
[image: image1.jpg]Lo Ap, @,,
Q

yven p
&
2N

&
dopp\)ﬁ\)

\9
63“f“’all 3@




Monday 6th January – 
Friday 10th January 2025
Parents wishing to register for school start in August 2025 for their child should visit:

http://www.pkc.gov.uk> Schools and Learning > School enrolment > Primary and Secondary school enrolment.
When you register your child online you will need to provide your child’s birth certificate, your 2024/2025 Council Tax demand notice, and a recent utility bill as proof that you live permanently at your address. A photograph of your evidence taken from your smart phone is acceptable.
Should you require any support, please do not hesitate to contact us via email aberuthven@pkc.gov.uk.
